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The art and traditions of Aboriginal
Australia draw on 40,000 years experience of
gazing into the richness of unpolluted skies
from pristine lands. They include the "emu in
the sky" constellation of dark clouds, and
stories about the Sun, Moon, and the Seven
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Sisters. Several Aboriginal groups use the
rising and setting of particular stars to
show when to harvest a food source. Some
explain how the tides are caused by the Moon,
and even explain eclipses as a conjunction of
the Sun and Moon. This book explores the
mystical Aboriginal astronomical stories and
traditions, and the way in which they are
used for practical applications such as
navigation and harvesting. It describes the
journey of exploration that's currently
opening Western eyes to this treasury of
ancient Aboriginal knowledge, and is written
by two active researchers in the field: Prof.
Ray Norris (an astrophysicist with CSIRO, and
an Adjunct Professor at the Dept. of
Indigenous Studies, Macquarie University),
and his wife Cilla. In this book, Ray and
Cilla bring you the results of their 6-year
quest to research Aboriginal Astronomy,
including: * uncovering little-known
manuscripts, * visiting Aboriginal sites
throughout Australia, * writing down stories
from ancient communities. Few outsiders
understand the depth and complexity of
Aboriginal cultures. This book will give you
a glimpse that will change your ideas about
Aboriginal society.
Ungerer provides a comprehensive, yet concise
and accessible history of European monetary
integration over the past half century, from
the European Payments Union (EPU) to the
realization of Economic and Monetary Union
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(EMU) as mapped out by the Maastricht Treaty.
Monetary integration is essential to the
completion of a single market and the
realization of and closer political
cooperation in Europe. Ungerer demonstrates
this point while giving readers the only upto-date account and analysis of European
monetary integration currently available. The
book will be an important resource not only
for scholars and students of European
economic and political integration, but also
for professionals in a wide range of fields
within international business and finance.
Europe is on the road to monetary union (EMU)
even if there may be delays and diversions on
the way. The focal point of EMU will be its
single currency, valid throughout all
participating countries, and replacing the
national currencies. There will be
considerable transitional pain and stress,
most of all for member states with very high
public debts. For the rest, the road ahead
will not be smooth, but should be assisted by
easier monetary policy in Germany since 1993.
For some countries at least, the pain will be
aggravated unnecessarily by design defects in
the transitional rules for entry - which
there is still time to remedy. The author no admirer of a federal Europe - describes
how EMU could actually work better in a
confederal Europe with no federal chief
executive and with a relatively weak
Parliament. The independent Eurofed would be
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responsible for managing economic policy on
an EC-wide basis, while national governments
could use fiscal policies to mitigate local
deviations. Weak regions and poor peripheral
countries would require more flexible
assistance from EC resources, however.
The Beginner's Guide to Atheism is a
sometimes serious, sometimes witty (and
sarcastic) look at religion and why people
should avoid superstitious beliefs whenever
possible. This book is a highly opinionated
assault on all things supernatural and a real
take-down of deities and demons alike. It
covers logic, reason, belief, knowledge,
dogma and even apologetics in a way that
guarantees you'll not only understand it,
you'll also never forget what you just read.
Remember: Nothing is sacred.
Jane Eyre (originally published as Jane Eyre:
An Autobiography) is a novel by English
writer Charlotte Brontë, published under the
pen name "Currer Bell", on 16 October 1847,
by Smith, Elder & Co. of London. The first
American edition was published the following
year by Harper & Brothers of New York.[1]
Jane Eyre follows the experiences of its
eponymous heroine, including her growth to
adulthood and her love for Mr. Rochester, the
brooding master of Thornfield Hall
This book investigates the perceptions of
political actors towards the creation of
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Economic and Monetary Union (EMU) in Europe.
The research is largely based on personal
interviews conducted with key informants in
central banks, finance ministries, employers'
organizations and trade unions in Britain,
France and Germany. It examines why actors
perceived EMU to serve or frustrate their
interests. It concludes that actors favoured
EMU for a variety of reasons. The book
contributes to the literature of European
integration and incorporates economic,
political and historical facts.
An accessible introduction to the phonetic
analysis of speech corpora, this workbookstyle text provides an extensive set of
exercises to help readers develop the
necessary skills to design and carry out
experiments in speech research. Offers the
first step-by-step treatment of advanced
techniques in experimental phonetics using
speech corpora and downloadable software,
including the R programming language
Introduces methods of analyzing phoneticallylabelled speech corpora, with the goal of
testing hypotheses that often arise in
experimental phonetics and laboratory
phonology Incorporates an extensive set of
exercises and answers to reinforce the
techniques introduced Accessibly written with
easy-to-follow computer commands and
spectrograms of speech Companion website at
www.wiley.com/go/harrington, which includes
illustrations, video tutorials, appendices,
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and downloadable speech corpora for testing
purposes. Discusses techniques in digital
speech processing and in structuring and
querying annotations from speech corpora
Includes substantial coverage of analysis,
including measuring gestural synchronization
using EMA, the acoustics of vowels, consonant
overlap using EPG, spectral analysis of
fricatives and obstruents, and the
probabilistic classification of acoustic
speech data
In spite of all the papers that others have
written about the manuscript, there is no
complete survey of all the approaches, ideas,
background information and analytic studies
that have accumulated over the nearly fiftyfive years since the manuscript was
discovered by Wilfrid M. Voynich in 1912.
This report pulls together all the
information the author could obtain from all
the sources she has examined, and to present
it in an orderly fashion. The resulting
survey will provide a firm basis upon which
other students may build their work, whether
they seek to decipher the text or simply to
learn more about the problem.
Create your own natural language training
corpus for machine learning. Whether you’re
working with English, Chinese, or any other
natural language, this hands-on book guides
you through a proven annotation development
cycle—the process of adding metadata to your
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training corpus to help ML algorithms work
more efficiently. You don’t need any
programming or linguistics experience to get
started. Using detailed examples at every
step, you’ll learn how the MATTER Annotation
Development Process helps you Model,
Annotate, Train, Test, Evaluate, and Revise
your training corpus. You also get a complete
walkthrough of a real-world annotation
project. Define a clear annotation goal
before collecting your dataset (corpus) Learn
tools for analyzing the linguistic content of
your corpus Build a model and specification
for your annotation project Examine the
different annotation formats, from basic XML
to the Linguistic Annotation Framework Create
a gold standard corpus that can be used to
train and test ML algorithms Select the ML
algorithms that will process your annotated
data Evaluate the test results and revise
your annotation task Learn how to use
lightweight software for annotating texts and
adjudicating the annotations This book is a
perfect companion to O’Reilly’s Natural
Language Processing with Python.
This powerfully iconoclastic book reconsiders
the influential nativist position toward the
mind. Nativists assert that some concepts,
beliefs, or capacities are innate or inborn:
"native" to the mind rather than acquired.
Fiona Cowie argues that this view is
mistaken, demonstrating that nativism is an
unstable amalgam of two quite different--and
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probably inconsistent--theses about the
mind.Unlike empiricists, who postulate domainneutral learning strategies, nativists insist
that some learning tasks require special
kinds of skills, and that these skills are
hard-wired into our brains at birth. This
"faculties hypothesis" finds its modern
expression in the views of Noam Chomsky.
Cowie, marshaling recent empirical evidence
from developmental psychology,
psycholinguistics, computer science, and
linguistics, provides a crisp and timely
critique of Chomsky's nativism and defends in
its place a moderately nativist approach to
language acquisition.Also in contrast to
empiricists, who view the mind as simply
another natural phenomenon susceptible of
scientific explanation, nativists suspect
that the mental is inelectably mysterious.
Cowie addresses this second strand in
nativist thought, taking on the view
articulated by Jerry Fodor and other
nativists that learning, particularly concept
acquisition, is a fundamentally inexplicable
process. Cowie challenges this explanatory
pessimism, and argues convincingly that
concept acquisition is psychologically
explicable. What's Within? is a clear and
provocative achievement in the study of the
human mind.
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